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2% July 1976

LHMOTANDUM FOR:  Deputy Director of Central intelligencs
RIS HI : John F. Blake

Deputy Director for Administration
STUBJECT :  Inspector General's Repori on the Survey

of the Office of Personnel

1. Attached for your review and approval is the
“nspector General's Report on the Survey of the 0ffice
¢% Personnel. Also attached is the position of the
nivector of Personnel on the recommendations contained
i that report. Lastly, there is attached a memorandum
+- vou from the Inspector General which calls to your
s*tention the one major unresolved issue.

2 The one major unresolved issue between the
i+ spector General and the Director of Personnel is indeed
one of great significance. All parties to this issue
have fully developed their positions in writing and
nothing more is to be gained by authoring additional

iong epistles on the matter. T have suggested to the
Inspector General, and he agrees with me, that I present
veu with the following suggestion. Because of the
cignificance of the jssue 1 believe you owe it O youl-
self, to the Inspector General, and to the Divector ot
versonncl to hear verbal presentations on this matter

and for you to have the opportunity to question and probe
on the issue. Both John Waller and myself suggest that
vou schedule a joint session with all parties concerned

and have that type of airing of the issue.
JMp/ John T, Bloka
John F. Blake
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